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1. WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

The meeting was called to order at 3:06. 

2. UPDATE BIKE/PED MAP 

This review of the Bike/Ped map focused on the sidewalk system.  Staff reviewed streets with 
inconsistent sidewalks and made recommendations for “priority sidewalks” where gaps needed to 
be filled.  Upon reviewing these recommendations, the committee suggested that certain ones, like 
Kansas Expressway, should not extend the entire length of the street, that other smaller streets 
should be added to the system for connectivity, and that overall, this was a good approach to 
identifying priority gaps.  Staff was asked to map the recommendations and additional changes, and 
then send out the map to each jurisdiction for futher review. 

3. OTHER BUSINESS 

4. ADJOURN 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:48 p.m. 

 

  


